On August 13, 2024, the Kansas City, Kansas Board of Education approved a $180 million bond
issue for voter consideration on the November ballot. The bond passed with over 65% of the popular
vote. The bond supports the construction of three new schools and an expansion of the Sumner
Academy campus, reinforcing the district's commitment to student safety and enhanced learning
environments. To rally community support, we produced a video featuring students urging residents
to vote in favor of the bond. The video was shared on the district's YouTube channel, Facebook, and
X, and aired on KCKPS-TV. This short video was used along with other videos to highlight the

importance of the Bond proposal for school district and our community.



